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BY EMAIL 
May 22, 2019 
 
Paul Gleason 
Director, Regulatory Affairs & Corporate Secretary 
EnWin Utilities Ltd. 
787 Ouellette Avenue 
P.O. Box 1625 Station A 
Windsor Ontario  N9A 5T7 
pgleason@enwin.com 
 
 
Dear Mr. Gleason:  
 
Re: EnWin Utilities Ltd. (EnWin Utilities) 

Application for 2020 Cost of Service Rate Application 
Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2019-0032 

 
This letter is to acknowledge receipt of the additional information provided by EnWin 
Utilities in support of its 2020 cost of service rate application and in response to the 
Ontario Energy Board’s (OEB) letter dated May 13, 2019. The OEB will now commence 
the processing of your application. The next steps will be communicated in due course. 
 
Please direct any questions relating to this application to the Case Manager, Tina Li, 
Project Advisor, at 416-440-8110 or Tina.Li@oeb.ca.  
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original Signed By 
 
Christine E. Long 
Registrar 
Office of the Registrar 
 
cc: Helga Reidel, Enwin Utilities Ltd. 
     Bruce Bacon, Borden Ladner Gervais LLP 
    John Vellone, Borden Ladner Gervais LLP 
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